
Dear Parents of Class 4 and 5 students 
  
As you children are a little older and more independent, Ibu Lia with Pak Renga and 
Ibu Lusia have found it much easier organizing these classes for Home-based 
Learning. 
  
In fact, through Engage and their homework regime, the students are very familiar 
with locating their work, opening attachments and where they can or is necessary to 
print them off. The students also know how to send back work to the teachers by 
using google docs or by uploading a picture, a photo of their poster or other work 
they do. The students will have the added bonus of having access to Google 
Hangouts where they can discuss their work and work collaboratively with each 
other. 
  
Class 5 and Class 4 work will begin this Wednesday, 18 March 2020. The students 
are expected to login through Engage and then Google Hangout by 8.05am so we 
can record who is present. There will be video sessions throughout the day with the 
teachers, but not all day. Questions can be asked through Hangouts which the 
teacher will attend to when available. 
  
Ibu Esther is putting together a Daily Fitness Program, so instead of a PE lesson and 
Sport, the children will be required to do daily activities for about 15mins each day. 
More information will be shared by Ibu Esther soon. The students will need a break 
and exert some energy during the day and so this will be perfect. 
  
We are doing our best to maintain the quality that we are all accustomed to. Yes it is 
different but in these difficult circumstances, I am very pleased and proud that the 
community have embraced this temporary approach to the Teaching and Learning at 
Dyatmika. 
  
Pak Peter 
  
 

 


